Information and Proposals

Recognition
Principal Appreciation Recognition

As you may be aware, the Illinois Principals Association has declared the month of October 2022
as “Principal Appreciation Month.”

Summit Hill District 161 honors today our exemplary school leaders who clearly are committed
to serving our 2,500+ students.

We celebrate these hardworking professionals who mean so much to the families we serve.
We thank you, Colin, Tracy, Dana, Jason, Francie, Maura, Marianne, Laura, Ryan and Matt.

We thank you for being a leader, counselor, and friend to students who might have none. We
thank you for stepping into situations with poise and professionalism. And most importantly,
thank you for being the lead learners in your buildings, showing everyone that you come into
contact with what being in school and learning to your full potential looks like. We have an
amazing team and your contributions cannot be overstated! Thank you for so fully giving of
yourselves for the betterment of our schools, your staff, and our students.

On behalf of the Board of Education, please accept a small token of gratitude in thanks for all
you continue to do for our students along with a copy of the State of Illinois Proclamation,
signed by both the Secretary of State, Jesse White and Governor Pritzker. Please join me at the
Board table to accept personal thanks from members of our Board.



